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As work continues on the West Waukesha Bypass Project, a new phase of construction is slated to begin in 
early April. Work will include the reconstruction of Sunset Drive, just east of Merrill Hills Road. During this work, 
Sunset Drive, just east of Merrill Hills Road, will be closed to through traffic. This closure is scheduled to remain 
in place for approximately two to three months. 

While the closure is in place, the following detour routes are suggested:
Westbound - County X to State Highway 59 to State Highway 83
Eastbound - State Highway 83 to State Highway 59 to County X

Periodic updates will be sent out as the project progresses. Completion of the West Waukesha Bypass is 
scheduled for fall 2019.


